
11 March 2011

re:   Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment (Disallowance and 
Amendment Power of the Commonwealth) Bill 2010

With respect, this particular Private Members’  Bill is not entirely transparent. We seriously doubt 
that it would ever have been introduced if those in charge in the ACT were not in favour of 
homosexual unions or the practice of euthanasia. Senator Bob Brown’s claims that this is all about 
state rights is pure nonsense and an obvious pointer to how naive he would like to believe the 
Australian people are.

We wish to make it perfectly clear that ANY attempt to introduce euthanasia or homosexual civil 
unions, or any number of other attacks against the dignity the human person, will be strongly 
rejected and resisted. Australians deserve better.

We ask this Senate Committee to oppose this Private Members’ Bill.

Yours sincerely

Anne-Maree Althaus

Margaret Althaus

Margaret-Mary Althaus

Anthony Althaus




